
 

 
 
 
3rd May 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Update on Medway’s co-educational proposal for Chatham Grammar, Fort Pitt and 
Holcombe Grammar 
  
Following on from my letter last term I wanted to give you an update on the proposal. 
Medway Council’s Cabinet meet during the spring break and agreed with the proposal, 
therefore, today we now move to the consultation process. 
  
Medway have created a consultation document, please find the link below.   
 
https://www.medway.gov.uk/downloads/file/7427/grammar_co-ed_consultation_document 
  
I have also attached a document containing some of the possible questions that we think 
you may have. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Wendy Walters 
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